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A Message from the TMOF President

Dear Friends of Tijuana Mission Outreach Foundation,

As we reflect on the first quarter of the year, | want to take
a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude to each of you
for your continued support of our mission. Your generosity
and commitment allow us to make a lasting impact in the
lives of so many in need, and we could not do this
important work without you. A special thank you goes to
all the volunteers who helped us on our Epiphany trip to
Tijuana in January. Thanks to your hard work, we were
able to provide food, blankets, toiletries, toys, and clothes
to over 300 families. Your time, energy, and compassion
truly made a difference, and we are so grateful for your
dedication to our cause. Also, a special thank you to Our
Lady of the Assumption school in Claremont, Holy Name of
Mary in San Dimas, & St. Lucy's Priory High School in
Glendora for their donations of toiletries and toys. It was
such a special day with many of us commenting how the
Epiphany trip was something that was very close to Father
Travers’ heart. We definitely felt his presence this day.

Looking ahead, we are excited to share that the planning
for this year’s building project is already underway. We are
in the early stages of preparing to build three to four
homes for families in need. The sites and families have
been chosen, and our team is hard at work to ensure that
this year's build will be a success. We look forward to
continuing to work alongside all of you as we bring hope
and stability to those we serve. Thank you again for your
ongoing support, whether through your donations, your
volunteer efforts, or your prayers. Together, we are making
a real difference in the lives of the families in Tijuana.

With gratitude and blessings,

Don Nolan
President, Tijuana Mission Outreach Foundation

“Whoever oppresses the poor shows contempt for their
Maker, but whoever is kind to the needy honors
God” Proverbs 14:31
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Visit Our Website at www.tijuanamission.org
Questions? Email us at tijuanamission@yahoo.com

It takes a lot of funding to supply
the poor with the basic necessities of
food, clothing and shelter. If you feel

inclined to help

financially, we ask that you send

a donation in the envelope provided to
you or visit our website
at www.tijuanamission.org and
click the “Donate” tab.

Thank you and we hope
that you are able to make a difference for
someone’s life today!

our website at www.tijuanamission.org



